
 

 

 

RPAC Trustees 
 REPORT 

       Monday, February 10, 2020 
Matthew Arnold       Jacqlene Rose 
Chair          Vice Chair 

 
The Trustees approved several meeting reports from late 2019 and early 2020. 
 
Jennifer Vucetic delivered the NAR RPAC Region 2 RPAC report. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an overview of the proposed 2020 contributions to candidates and 
committees budget and the overall 2020 RPAC budget. 
 
The Trustees approved the proposed 2020 contributions to candidates and committees budget. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an overview of the proposed 2020 RPAC of New York budget. 
 
The Trustee approved the proposed 2020 RPAC of New York budget. 
  
NAR Political Rep. Zack Rubin-McCarry delivered a federal political and legislative update. 
 
NYSAR staff provided a 2019 RPAC Summary including successfully reaching our Fundraising 
Goal, Federal Disbursement Goal and President’s Circle goal and achieving record participation 
and major investors totals. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an update regarding NYSAR activity in support of RPAC since the 
September meeting including Local Board RPAC fundraising events, RPAC Phone Banks, New 
York State Realtor Magazine coverage, the 50th Anniversary Umbrella and the RPAC online 
email campaign. 
 
Vice Chair Rose announced the 2020 NAR RPAC Hall of Fame inductees: Michael Schmelzer at 
the $150,000 level; Dorothy Botsoe, Richard Haggarty, Dawn Carpenter and Nancy Kennedy at 
the $50,000 level and Dan Davies, John Gerace and George S. Wonica at the $25,000 Level.  
 
The Chair recognized NAR RPAC Major Investor Council Members, John Gerace & Buddy 
Hoosein and NAR RPAC Participation Council Members, Andi Turco-Levin & Charlotte 
Vanderwaag. 
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The Chair recognized NAR RPAC Corporate Ally Program Member, Margaret Hartman.   
 
The Trustees approved a motion to direct NYSAR staff to plan and execute an RPAC Karaoke 
fundraising event to be held during NYSAR’s Business Meetings at Turning Stone in October 
2020.         
 
The Trustees discussed 2020 Merchandise and directed staff to explore several items and 
follow up with the Trustees.  
 
The Trustees discussed possible 2020 RPAC Major Investor Thank you gifts and directed staff to 
explore a Fleece, Jacket, Vest and to follow up with the Trustees. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an overview of the NYSAR Fund financial statement dated 12/31/19.  
 
The RPAC Lounge held here at the Desmond raised a record $34,000 through 130 attendees. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


